
NRV Business 
Continuity Team

The NRV BCT is here to assist businesses 
when navigating COVID-19 challenges and 

keep people working!

Do you have questions about operations or a positive 
case at your company? 

In partnership with the New River Health District, we 
have the resources to help you!

visit nrvroadtowellness.com to learn more 
or call 540-639-9313 and ask for the 

Business Continuity Team 


